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            Woodworkers  Club  Meeting  Minutes  for  19-JAN-11 

 
Jim Seely opened the January Woodworkers Club meeting at 6:30 pm.  The meeting was 

held at the Liberty Hall in Marquette Heights.  The next Woodworkers Club meeting 

will be at 6:30 pm on 16-FEB-11 at the Woodworkers Shop in Pekin.    Russ Marie 

will present a program on Routers and Offsets. 
 
A sign up sheet was passed around for those interested in attending the Collinsville 
Woodworking Show.     Matt Wiegand has the sign up sheet and he will contact people to 
let them know the date and travel arrangements.  Matt’s phone number is 309-383-2792. 
The show is Fri. Feb. 11 thru Sun.. Feb. 13  at Gateway in Collinsville, Ill. 
 http://www.eventcrazy.com/Collinsville-Il/events/details/1...  
 
Norm Bartlett reported that we have $2200 in the treasury.   We finished last year with 62 
members.  Average meeting attendance was 35 and we gave out five $35 gift cards to 
members.   The 50/50 drawing brought in $116 to the club and to some lucky club  
members.  The Woodworkers Shop donated several items for the meeting raffles. 
 

SHOW  &  TELL: 

 
 

 
Lee Gatzemeyer had two handmade planes  
that he discussed. 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Russ Marie had photo’s of Cabinet and Pantry he built for a customer.  The Cabinet was 
made using Chestnut wood and the Pantry was made using Oak wood. 
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Norm Bartlett showed his Snowman Intarsia that he made 
for the annual family reunion.  Looks like everyone signed 
it as well. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
John Goodnough had a balancing Valentine Arrow— a really neat display item. 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Carl Palow discussed his Tree Bud and the  Saw 
Handle Walking Stick. 
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MAIN PROGRAM: 

 
 
 
 
Doug Cobb gave a presentation on Scraper 
Sharpening and how to use a Scraper.  He also 
discussed Plane Blade Sharpening.  Once you 
understand how to tune up that old plane on 
your bench, it will become one of your 
favorite tools.     
 
Thanks for another great program, Doug 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Peoria Area Woodworkers Club – Officer Contact Information 
President – Jim Hooker- hookeja@mchsi.com    Vice President – Jim Seelye -seelyjv@grics.net 
Secretary – Jane Grogg -janeg@usa.com   Treasurer – Norm Bartlett-linnorm12@juno.com 
News letter - Paul Cobb- rpcobb@mtco.com 


